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       East Lansing – Exploring an environmentally sustainable future with 

a special focus on solar energy is the theme of a Lansing Area League of 

Women Voters program scheduled for 7 p.m. Wednesday, October 18, at 

Edgewood United Church, 497 North Hagadorn Road, East Lansing.  

       Representatives of the Lansing Board of Water and Light (John 

Krzystowczyk), Consumers Energy (Elody Samuelson), Great Lakes 

Renewable Energy Association (John Sarver) and Michigan Interfaith 

Power and Light (Jim Detjen) will participate. This panel will speak about 

solar energy options for individuals, as well as public institutions and 

businesses, and address its challenges and opportunities.  

       A question-and-answer period and planning for further discussion 

will follow. For additional information, contact Deanna Haieski, at 

(517) 627-7931 or haniesd@lcc.edu 
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The League of Women Voters is a national, nonpartisan, political organization that encourages the 
informed and active participation of citizens in their government, works to increase understanding of 
major public policy issues, and influences public policy through education and advocacy. 
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